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October 25, 2022 

Supreme Court of British Columbia 
The Law Courts 
800 Smithe Street 
Vancouver, BC  V6Z 2E1 

To the Honourable Justice Fitzpatrick: 

Re: Northern Pulp (CCAA - Superintendent of Pensions) - No. S206189 

I am writing to advise that counsel for the Nova Scotia Superintendent of Pensions does 
not intend to attend the hearing set for October 31, 2022 and simply refers the Court to 
the relevant portions of the Superintendent’s most-recent response, dated April 28, 2022.  

Respectfully, 

Jeremy P. Smith 

JPS/jps 

cc: Client 
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